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To the Citizens of Scappoose, 

As many of you have noticed, our Community is experiencing some "growing pains" with all of 

the new development currently underway. This growth is for both Housing and Job creation. 

In recent years, several new subdivisions have been constructed providing the Community with 

new neighborhoods for families in our small City to call home. Housing continues to grow with new 

developments currently under construction and some potentially on the horizon. 

Another area of growth is the Light Industrial/ Commercial development near the Scappoose 

Airport. The vision and hopes are that this will bring new jobs to our Community for our Citizens to fill 

locally rather than having to commute out of the area for employment. 

City Staff recognizes that construction of these areas create a temporary "ugliness" and 

inconvenience to our Community and it's Citizens. However, we are doing our best to inform the Public 

of information as it is made available and mitigate the inconveniences to the best of our abilities. 

We greatly appreciate your continued patience and understanding. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

City of Scappoose Staff 
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